
インタナショナル･ナパサ(２０２４年８月１３日) 

 

1) The next is the announcement of the match schedule of Shonan Bellmare at Lemon Gas 

Stadium. 

Shonan Bellmare will face Kashiwa Reysol on Saturday, August 17th. The game starts at 7 

p.m. The admission tickets for unreserved seats are 2,500 yen for adults, and 900 yen for 

elementary, junior high, and high school students. Same-day purchases are an additional 500 

yen. 

 

2) The next is an announcement of the fish direct sale event 

On Saturday, August 17th, the "Fish Direct Sale Party" will be held at Hiratsuka Port. Fresh 

fish are on sale from 10 am. It will end as soon as it is sold out. For inquiries, please contact 

Hiratsuka City's Fisheries Cooperative Association at 0463-21-0146. 

 

3) The free concert will be held on Wednesday, August 21st at Hachimanyama Western-style 

building. A classic concert will be held from 11:00 to noon. Shakuhachi concert will be held 

from 2:00pm to 3:00pm. 

Please see the Hiratsuka City homepage for detailed information on the songs and performers. 

The capacity is 60 people. For inquiries, please call 0463-35-7114. 

 

4) Next, Shonan Kaigan Park Pool will be opened from Monday, July 29th to Sunday, August 

18th. The hours are from 9am to 4pm. The admission fee is 250 yen for adults and 100 yen for 

elementary school students and junior high school students. The Ogami Park Pool in Ogami is 

open from 10am to 3pm and admission is free. For inquiries, please contact the Hiratsuka City 

Green Parks Division at 0463-21-9852. 

 

5) Next is an announcement about sports classes starting in September. 

In Hiratsuka City, various sports classes are held with the aim of improving the health of the 

citizens. The contents include ``yoga'', `` stretching exercises'', and `` rhythmical exercises''. 

Please see the ``Urban Development Foundation'' homepage for details such as the schedule 

and fees for each class. For inquiries, please call the ``Machizukuri zaidan which is Urban 

Development Foundation  

'' at 0463-35-0102. The application deadline is Friday, August 15th. You can also apply from the 

foundation's homepage. 


